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My name is Andrew Marr. I joined the military in 2006 and spent me entire career in the U.S. Army 

Special Forces, (1st Special Forces Group) until my medical retirement in the summer of 2015.  During my 

career as an operator I was exposed to explosive blasts on a routine basis. My numerous head traumas 

led to a medical retirement and a VA disability rating of 100%. 

Due to these injuries, I was placed on 13 medications which did not help with my emotional, cognitive or 

physical functioning. In fact, these medications only exacerbated the problem, almost costing me 

everything that I love.  I started the Warrior Angels Foundation in January of 2015. Even though I was 

still suffering at the time, I wanted to find a way to heal myself, and then I wanted to turn around and 

give others the same opportunity to heal as well. My story has been well publicized, but it is not special 

or exclusive to me.  I started treatment in February of 2015 and I watched my life slowly begin to return. 

Today I’m off all medications, tobacco, and have become and remain sober. This new-found clarity and 

purpose allowed me the cognitive tools to run the Warrior Angels Foundation and bring the same level 

of hope and care I received to hundreds of others. My life now reads like a Hollywood movie, one in 

which the main character gets to live, love, and experience a life of purpose and fulfillment in the service 

of others. If there is such a thing as heaven, I believe it’s here on earth and I’m privileged to live it out 

every day. None of this would have been possible if it had not been for Dr. Gordon reaching out to me, 

for the sole purpose of wanting to help. Not for the promise of reward, simply because it was the right 

thing to do. There is no higher level of unconditional love and integrity that he has shown to me and 

countless others. 

Based upon a 100% percent improvement in my condition using the treatment protocol, I highly 

recommend that you look closely at the program and protocols that the Millennium-Warrior Angel 

Foundation’s TBI Project has to offer. Other veterans and active service personnel can benefit from this 

fresh approach.  It is important to look at the results before judging it as unsubstantiated science, since 

it is all based upon science that has been written about but not read.  The answers and means for 

helping us veterans is there.  

Thank you, 

 

Andrew Marr
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